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We support ethics classes for our children and believe that the majority of people want ethics 
classes as an option to complement scripture classes. We strongly oppose any suggestion to 
repeal the Education Amendment (Ethics) Act 2010. 

The ethics course has already been scrutinised, passed and recieved with flying colours. 

I and my family ask you.to stop what is nothing more than a political 'witch hunt' by Fred Nile at 
the expense of my taxpayer dollars. 

I request a serious review of scripture in our public school system with a view to abolishing it. 


